
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

July 2020 
Supporting young people after they’ve left school 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
 

At Halton Borough Council we have a team of Young People Caseworkers who work with 

young people to support them into education, training or employment after they leave 

school.  

 

When your son or daughter leaves school, and up to the age of 18, (or 25 with an 

Education, Health and Care Plan), if they require any careers help or support, or you 

would like to ask for advice to help them yourself please do contact us: 

 

Email: 14-19Team@halton.gov.uk  

 

Ring: 0151 511 8834 
 
 

Find us on Facebook: hpsyourfuture 

 
 
 
You can also speak to one of our Careers Adviser from our Career Connect service, 
especially if you want some help after GCSE results day: 
 

 

Mark Morgan: 07817543482 

 

Debbie McCartney: 07837523150 

 
 
 
 
 

14-19 Programme Team 
Halton Borough Council 


